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The Office of Hawaiian Affairs (OHA) Committee on Beneficiary Advocacy 
and Empowerment (BAE) offers the following comments on HB1087, which 
proposes to repeal the special election process for the election of members of the 
OHA Board of Trustees and establish a system of nonpartisan primary and general 
elections to begin with the 2014 elections. 
 

We would simply point out that there may be additional costs to the Office 
of Elections in implementing this new system and additional costs to those OHA 
candidates who may now compete in both the primary election and the general 
election. 
 

Mahalo for the opportunity to testify on this measure. 
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From: omhtestimony
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 2:59 PM
To: waltestimony
Subject: FW: Submitted testimony for HB1087 on Feb 1, 2013 08:00AM

From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov [mailto:mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 2:58 PM
To: omhtestimony
Cc: Kealii8@hotmail.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB1087 on Feb 1, 2013 08:00AM

HB1087
Submitted on: 1/31/2013
Testimony for OMH on Feb 1, 2013 08:00AM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing

Kealii Makekau Individual Support Yes

Comments: Move to support and combine with SB3 if possible

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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